
 

 

 

A note from the Head 
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Kings Nympton Weekly Newsletter 

www.woodlandfederation.org.uk/kingsnympton     admin@kingsnympton.devon.sch.uk 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Yesterday children from Class 1 at Kings Nympton joined Winkleigh’s reception 

children on a trip to Bear Town in Cullumpton. The children loved dressing up and 

enjoyed playing hairdressers, shop assistants, vets and much more. What a fun 

trip! The children blended well as a group and their behaviour was exemplary as 

always. Well done class 1. 

 

Years 3,4 and 5 have had their first forest school of the academic year today.  
Mrs Blacker was very impressed with how they built on the skills they learnt last 
term.  

 

Well done everyone. 

 

Have a lovely weekend 

 

 

Mrs V Fenemore. Executive Headteacher 



 

 

DIARY DATES 
W/C 14TH OCTOBER 2024 

Saturday 12th October 
 Booking school meals and before school club on the gateway for 

w/c 21st October 

Monday 14th October 

 School door opens at 8:45am and will shut promptly at 

8:55am so that children are in class ready to start their  

learning at 9am, late arrivals will need to be signed in, in the  

admin office 

Tuesday 15th October  PE Kit today: Class 2 

Wednesday 16th October  

Thursday 17th October 
 3.15pm—Class 1 Cake Sale 

 PE Kit today: Class 1, Class 2 

Friday 18th October  Forest School Year 3, 4 and 5 

Emails sent this week:  Flu Immunisation deadline, Secondary school application, Forest School Years 3,4,and 5, Christmas 

car order deadline, Main Meal Change, Cake Sale Class1 



 

 

 

This week the Preschool children have enjoyed the story 'The Magic Porridge Pot'  

The activities they have explored included filling and emptying different sized containers  
using porridge, making up their own magic potions and drawing the ingredients to go in their 
magic pot.  

The children have also been practising their ball skills by rolling and throwing balls to each 
other. We have had great fun outside observing the seasonal changes and embracing the 
autumnal weather!  

Have a wonderful weekend. The Preschool Team   

THE LEARNING ZONE 
SHARING OUR LEARNING AND A MESSAGE FROM THE TEACHERS 

Preschool - Mrs Stapley 



 

 

 

THE LEARNING ZONE 
SHARING OUR LEARNING AND A MESSAGE FROM THE TEACHERS 

Class 1 - Mrs Betts 

This week class one have been working really hard in drawing club finishing off their  

reinvention of the classic The Magic Porridge Pot - with Wise William saving the school from 

closure!  Each child created their own superhero, evil wizard and substance which oozed out 

of the pot leading to the closure of the school.   

In maths, reception have been comparing size and mass investigating language and the  

concept of heavier, taller and equal. Class one have moved onto Addition with a focus on  

investigating number bond of 10 and 20.  I wonder what they notice!  

We joined in with Class 2 on Monday for whole school art with Mr Slocombe, the children  

produced some lovely final pieces.   

In science, we are learning about the weather and the children made wind socks with  

recycled plastic bottles.   

We had a fantastic day at Bear Town with our friends from Winkleigh. The children loved the 

different role play areas and enjoyed their independent learning experience. 

We hope you have a wonderful and restful weekend. 

Mrs Betts and Mrs Blacker  



 

 

 

THE LEARNING ZONE 
SHARING OUR LEARNING AND A MESSAGE FROM THE TEACHERS 

Class 2- Ms Rae 

Class 2 started a new unit of English this week based on the book Outdoor Wonderland. 
We have been looking at the features that instructions include including imperative verbs 
and ensuring steps are in chronological order, as well as how some instructions have  
pictures and illustrations to help the reader.  

We were fortunate to have a visit from Mr Slocombe again this week, this time teaching us 

art, where we worked with Class 1 to create an abstract scene in the style of artist  

Hundertwasser. 

In maths we have continued looking at addition and subtraction with Year 3 and Year 4  
focusing on adding four-digit number across a ten and Year 5 and Year 6 looking at  
common multiples. 

We have continued doing tag rugby in PE and are approaching the end of our art units with 
some incredible abstract self portraits that were created by Year 3 and Year 4. 

Today sees the start of Forest School for Year 3, 4 and 5 whilst Year 6 are staying in school 
to visit separately later on in the school year. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Miss Rae, Mrs Miali and Mrs Slade 



 

 

 

FUNDRAISER 
FRIENDS OF KINGS NYMPTON SCHOOL 

 



 

 

 

SPRING/SUMMER MENU 
FROM 15TH APRIL 2024 



 

 

 
 

 

ATTENDANCE 



 

 

You may be eligible for pupil premium funding for Kings 

Nympton Primary School, which entitles your child/ren to re-

ceive Free School Meals.  

If your circumstances have changed and you are now in receipt of one or more 

of the following: 

• Universal credit (provided you have a net income of £7400 or less) 

• Income support 

• Income-based jobseekers’ allowance 

• Income-related employment and support allowance 

• Support under Part IV of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

• The guaranteed element of state pension credit 

• Child tax credit, provided that you are not also entitled to working tax credit 

and have an annual gross income of £16,190 or less 

It takes less than a minute to apply.  

Visit the Citizen Portal Devon  

https://oneonline.devon.gov.uk/CCsCitizenPortal_LIVE 

or call the Education Helpline on 0345 155 1019. 

If eligible, please send a screenshot  

of your confirmation to  

admin@kingsnympton.devon.sch.uk 

Families with children in Class 1 who 

are eligible are encouraged to apply 

as the funding is in addition to      

Universal Free School Meals! 

 

 

https://oneonline.devon.gov.uk/CCsCitizenPortal_LIVE

